
Thursday 15th December 2022 

Instead of wearing 
your school 

jumper, wear your 
Christmas Jumper 

with the rest of your 
school uniform.        

Christmas Lunch Day
Click here to complete 
the Google Form if you 
would like your child 

to have Christmas 
lunch

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfVUo4EkbEVkWKc6FqIhwQvQWFc01ayzqlqruwPNVXGp7PZkQ/viewform?usp=pp_url

